
Hi, I’m Cassidy Crisp, Media Relations Manager with La Plata County Humane Society (LPCHS), and I’m
excited to share more about the incredible work we do! Since 1971, LPCHS has been dedicated to helping
animals in need by providing shelter for the homeless, rescuing those in distress, and assisting in the
investigation of cruelty and abuse. Our mission is centered on finding forever homes for our animals while

fostering kindness and responsibility toward all living things through humane education.

Based in Durango, CO, and serving the Four Corners region, LPCHS cares for approximately 3,000 animals
each year with the help of 50 staff members and over 300 passionate volunteers. As an open-admission

shelter, we welcome every animal in need, providing medical and behavioral assessments, adoption
services, and critical care. Our efforts extend beyond the shelter through our Medical Services Department,

offering low-cost spay/neuter, vaccinations, and micro-chipping to the community, and our Animal
Protection Services team, which works with local authorities to keep animals safe.

Through participation in ReelTime Animal Rescue’s Compassion Education program, we’re thrilled to expand
our reach even further, connecting with students worldwide to share the importance of kindness,

responsibility, and animal welfare. While we proudly serve our community in Durango, this virtual platform
enables us to educate the next generation about the impactful work we do and the role they can play in

creating a more compassionate world for animals.

Together, we can make a lasting difference!
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My name is Amy Kerwin, and my journey into primate advocacy began over 20 years ago when I was
working in a biomedical research lab. What I witnessed there changed the course of my life. I knew I
had to be part of the solution, to help monkeys retire to loving, enriched environments after their
years of service in laboratories. That vision became Primates Incorporated, a nonprofit sanctuary I
founded to give monkeys from research facilities and the pet trade a chance to live out their lives with
dignity, care, and freedom.

Since officially opening our sanctuary in 2018, we’ve been contacted to help over 100 monkeys. We
are still small, currently home to 11 incredible monkey residents, but we’re growing every day. When
we can’t take a monkey in ourselves, we work to help place them in other reputable sanctuaries. This
network of care is vital, and it’s a reminder of how many animals are still waiting for a second chance.

Providing lifelong care for monkeys is a serious responsibility. It requires specialized staff,
individualized enrichment, and a deep understanding of each animal’s needs and personality. One
thing I’m especially proud of is our behavioral program, which ensures each monkey is displaying
natural behaviors and thriving socially. We monitor their interactions closely to encourage positive
socialization and prevent stress, because every monkey deserves a peaceful and stimulating
environment.

Right now, we’re working hard to expand our sanctuary to help more monkeys in need. Every day,
I’m inspired by the resilience of the monkeys we serve,  and driven by the belief that they deserve so
much more than a life behind bars. At Primates Incorporated, we're doing everything we can to make
that belief a reality.
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